
 

Serving the 
areas of 
Gunthorpe, 
Paston and 
Walton in 
Peterborough. 

 

All Saints Church, Paston have commissioned a 
Pastoral Care Visiting team who visit people within 
their homes, offering friendship. There are times 
when an individual may need companionship due 
to difficulties being experienced – being 
housebound; bereaved; caring for someone; lonely 
and isolated, for example.  

The Pastoral Care Visiting Team offers that 
companionship through a scheme of monthly 
visiting available to all who live in the areas of 
Gunthorpe, Paston and Walton.  

We take self-referrals, or referrals from an agency 
or next of kin. Contact needs to be made to the 
Pastoral Visiting Co-ordinator, Yvonne Griffin on: 
07423638947, who will then arrange a visit to 
check that the scheme is appropriate, and 
information taken. 

All our Pastoral Care Visitors have been DBS 
checked; and completed safeguarding training 
within the Diocese of Peterborough. Our visitors 
carry photo ID cards. 


